
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 132 OF 2017 

Our Ref:  MT/PYD/0001/17 
 

6 December 2017 
 
 

Refurbishment of Slipway at Gnejna Bay 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general public that 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 123 of 2017 “Refurbishment work on the slipway at Gnejna 

Bay”, is extended to the end of February 2018. 

 

Due to the above mentioned refurbishment the quay will not be accessible on the above mentioned 

dates. 

 
Mariners navigating close to the above slipway, on the above mentioned dates, are to navigate 
at very slow speed so as not to make any wake.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart 2537, 2538  
 

   
 
 


